
 

 

Nursery places for September 2022 

 

We still have full and part time places available in our Nursery. 

If you have a child, or know a child, who was born between 

September 2018 and August 2019 and are looking for Nursery 

provision, then look no further! 

Please have a look at our website ( www.norden.rochdale.sch.uk) 

and ring our school office to arrange a meeting with a member of the 

leadership team and a tour of our school. 

We have a fantastic Early Years Unit that is run by our hard working 

and friendly staff who plan and deliver a stimulating curriculum 

based on play. Our Nursery is teacher-led and we have a range of 

outdoor areas for the children to use including our extensive fields 

and woodland area. 

We also have super before and after school provision (as well as 

holiday clubs) so we can help with childcare to fit in around your 

work commitments. 

If you would like to get in touch then please ring 01706 641013 

     

http://www.norden.rochdale.sch.uk/

